CONGRATULATIONS GRADUATES!

IF YOU HAVE A STUDENT WHO IS GRADUATING, PLEASE
EMAIL THE CHURCH OFFICE BY MONDAY, MAY 15TH SO WE
CAN INCLUDE GRADUATES IN THE JUNE/JULY ISSUE OF THE
ORTHODOXIA. PLEASE PROVIDE: NAME AND PICTURE OF THE

GRADUATE, THE HIGH SCHOOL AND WHAT COLLEGE THEY
PLAN TO ATTEND. GRADUATES FROM COLLEGE AND THEIR

DECREE.

PLEASE EMAIL OUR SECRETARY SOFIA WITH THE ABOVE
INFO: ANNUNCIATIONPA@HOTMAIL.COM




